Photo Parental Permission Form

Dear Parent,

Your child will be involved in activities that may take he/she out of the classroom for various structured activities.  The projects are designed for educational purposes and will involve your child in hands-on-learning.  I may want to photograph all or some of the events in which your child might participate.  These photos might be printed and used in the classroom or school building. The photos will be used with your permission for local newspaper articles or for promoting Sacred Heart Preschool.

This letter is to inform you and ask for your permission to photograph your child during projects and events.

Parent(s) or Guardian Signature:______________________________________

Date:__________________________________________________________
Name of child:___________________________________________________
